
COUNCIL OF CHEVY CHASE VIEW 

Work Session 

 Presentation of Stormwater Management Committee Final Report 

 

 

Date:       July 27, 2021 

Place: Meeting was held via an open conference call 

Present: Paula Fudge, Chair; Lisa Fair, Pete Marks, Carlos Molina  

              and Nancy Somerville, Council Members 

            Julie Sparacino, Moderator 

Others Present: Kevin Cannard, 4012 Dresden Street 

Todd Eskelsen, 4011 Glenridge Street 

Cathy and David Goldwyn, 4212 Dresden Street 

Bruce Hebbard, 4300 Glenridge Street 

Elise Pas, 3900 Cleveland Street 

Tony Salah, 10127 Cedar Lane 

Ron Sherrow, 4013 Glenridge Street 

 

The Work Session was called to order by Paula Fudge at 7:05 p.m. 

 

The Council scheduled this Work Session and invited the Stormwater Management 

Committee members to present their final report to Town residents. Committee 

members reviewed the data collected by the Committee and presented 

recommended actions. 

 

The Council thanked the Committee for their hard work and expressed its 

appreciation for the thoroughness of their report. 

 

Council Chair, Paula Fudge, shared with those present the steps the Town 

Council has taken to regulate stormwater management and announced that the 

Town will apply for a Chesapeake and Coastal Service Grant from the Maryland 

Department of Natural Resources to study stormwater drainage issues in the 

Town (implementation of one of the Committee’s recommendations). 

 

At the conclusion of the Stormwater Management Committee’s final 

presentation, the Council discussed the revised Clark/Azar Final Design and 

Permitting proposal for FY21 and FY22, dated July 25, 2021. At the July 21, 

2021 monthly meeting, based on the Stormwater Management Committee’s 

recommendation, the Council directed Clark/Azar to revise its June 11, 2021 

proposal to include green infrastructure concepts, examine cost differentials 

for green/gray infrastructure, while being sensitive to maintaining the 

schedule for budgeted FY22 capital improvements. The Clark/Azar proposal for 

civil engineering services (which include survey/base sheet development, 

construction documents, coordination with the Maryland State Highway 

administration to review hydraulics of storm drains that connect and outfall 

into Connecticut Avenue, bidding services and construction administration. 

Nancy Somerville moved that the proposal in the amount of $57,921.00 be 

approved. Lisa Fair seconded the motion and it passed with a 5-0 vote. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

           Jana S. Coe, Town Manager 

 

View the presentation at http://chevychaseview.org/wp/government/town-

committees/  
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